
From: Multifamily RHIIP [mailto:MultifamilyRHIIP@HUD.GOV]  

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 3:15 PM 
To: MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L@hudlist.hud.gov 

Subject: RHIIP Listserv #295 - Extension of Implementation Date for Form HUD-9834 
 

RHIIP Listserv Posting #295                                                                                    
                                                                                                           January 24, 2013 

 

Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, 
information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and 
subsidy calculations. 

 
 

Extension of Implementation Date for 

Form HUD-9834 Management Reviews of Multifamily Projects 

  

As stated in RHIIP Listserv Posting #289, a revised form HUD-9834 Management 
Reviews of Multifamily Projects with an expiration date of 02/28/2015 has been posted 
to HUDCLIPS.  Subsequent to this posting, HUD has received several requests to 
extend the implementation period for use of the new form when conducting 
Management and Occupancy Reviews for Multifamily Housing Projects.  In response to 
these requests, the implementation period for the revised form HUD-9834 has been 
extended to March 4, 2013.  This is to accommodate any needed software updates. 
  

All Management and Occupancy Reviews started prior to March 4, 2013, can use the 
previous version of the form. 
 

 
  

You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm 
 

Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP 
related information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm 

  

Please do not reply to this email.   This email account will not respond to incoming messages. 

 

 


